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Resolution
 THAT the City of Greater Sudbury creates a loading zone on the
east side of Ignatius Street from 19 metres south of Ste. Anne
Road to 40 metres south of Ste. Anne Road; 

AND THAT the City of Greater Sudbury prohibits parking on the
east side of Ignatius Street from Ste. Anne Road to 19 metres
south of Ste. Anne Road and from 40 metres south of Ste. Anne
Road to the South End; 

AND THAT the City of Greater Sudbury prohibits parking on the
west side of Ignatius Street from Ste. Anne Road to the South
End; 

AND THAT a by-law be prepared to amend Traffic and Parking
By-Law 2010-1 in the City of Greater Sudbury to implement the
recommended changes all in accordance with the report from the
General Manager of Infrastructure Services dated May 25, 2016. 

Background

Roads and Transportation Services received a request to create
a loading zone on Ignatius Street between Ste. Anne Road and Beech Street (see Exhibit ‘A’).    

Ignatius Street is located within the downtown area of the former City of Sudbury.   This local road has an
operating width of approximately nine (9) metres and has parking restricted on both sides of the road for its
entire length. While reviewing this request, staff discovered that no by-law had been passed to support the
existing parking restrictions.  On the east side of Ignatius Street is an apartment building with a parking lot
located behind the building.  

Loading zones are commonly used in the downtown areas of the City of Greater Sudbury to provide short
term parking for service and delivery vehicles.  The owner of the building has indicated that a loading zone
would meet the needs for his building.

Staff recommends that a loading zone be created on the east side of Ignatius Street from 19 metres south
of Ste. Anne Road to 40 metres south of Ste. Anne Road.  Also, staff recommends that a by-law be passed
to legalize the existing parking restrictions on Ignatius Street along the entire west side of the street and on
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to legalize the existing parking restrictions on Ignatius Street along the entire west side of the street and on
the east side of Ste. Anne Road from Ste. Anne Road to 19 metres south of Ste. Anne Road and from 40
metres south of Ste. Anne Road to the South End.



 

EXHIBIT A 

 

Parking Restrictions 

Ignatius Street, Sudbury 

May 25, 2016 

 

Subject Area 

 No parking 

 Loading Zone 

 


